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President Diana Perry led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Guests 
 
Rosalie Gabriele with Dr. Ken Steadman  
Leslie Hickey 
Gary Eidlin (prospective member) and his partner Julie 
 
Visiting Rotarians 
 
Tara Rago 
 
Announcements 
 

• Our golf tournament is September 29 at Big Oak.  Everyone should have received an 
email with a flyer and sponsorship information.  For more information contact Jason 
Haag. 

• The District’s golf  tournament is September 8 at the Lima Country Club. 
• Camp Onseyawa’s dinner is November 10 at Club 86. 
• There are still items remaining from the garage sale at the Sons of Italy.  The items are a 

couch, armoire, end table, office chair, and seed spreader.  If no one wants their items 
back President Diana will give them away for free. 

• The Little Free Pantry is open at the library.  It’s stocked with food and toiletries. Susie is 
seeking donations of men's and women's socks, toothpaste, mouthwash, toothbrushes 
and dental floss, shampoo and conditioner, soap/bodywash, Hair Ties, combs, brushes, 
razors/shaving cream, feminine products, non-perishable food items (peanut butter, 
mac&cheese, pasta and sauce, fruit cups, soup, applesauce) and water. Donations can 
be dropped off at the Library. 

• The Library will also be hosting a Free Farm Stand.  If anyone has extra fruits and 
veggies from their gardens, please drop them off at the library. 
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• On August 24 Catholic Charities of the Finger Lakes is hosting a party at Geneva on the 
Lake to celebrate the Community Lunch Program’s 40th birthday.  The event is free and 
open to the public.  Register online at https://tinyurl.com/CLP40th to RSVP. 

• Mary Gearan is still looking for host families for a Brazilian student with an internship at 
the Experiment Station.  He will be here from August through October.  Dave Cook also 
asked that if anyone is going on day trips it would be nice to take the student with them. 

• For those interested in music and other events around the Finger Lakes check out - 
https://www.everythingflx.com/ and https://flxmusic247.com/ 

• Dr. Steadman donated money to the Club’s Foundation today. 
 
Happy/Sad Dollars 
 

• President Diane is just happy to be here, and she fined Dave Cook. 
• Dave Cook paid his fine and fined Jim Dickson.  Jim Dickson called Brian Mook Jason 

and now Dave is doing it as well.  He also gave money for anyone with the pronoun she.  
He is in awe of how Petunia has taken care of her puppies. 

• Jim Dickson paid his fine.  He is also sorry to miss the Strategic Planning session on 
Saturday as he will be a greeter at the Waterloo Rotary Club’s Farmers Market 

• Mike Rusinko enjoyed several concerts over the past week – one in Dresden as part of 
Yates County’s Bicentennial, Tedeschi Trucks at CMAC, and Jimmy Richmond with his 
band at Rose Hill.  He also thanked the Club for the great response to the need for help 
at Sonnenberg.  Two students have been hired and there are several new volunteers. 

• For the first time in five years Rich Kasulke’s family (Rich, his wife, three sons, two 
daughters-in-law, and grandchildren) will be together at their camp. 

 
50/50 
 
Mary Lawthers shared money with the Rotary Foundation. 
 
Program 
 
Today’s program about DARE program had to be rescheduled. 
 
Taro Rago shared information about the ATHENA Leadership Award dinner. The steering 
committee is seeking nominations for ATHENA (women over 40) and Young Athena (women 40 
and younger).  Nominees must meet the following criteria – 

• Demonstrates excellence, creativity and initiative in their profession 
• Provides valuable service to improve the quality of life for others in their community 
• Actively assists women in achieving their full leadership potential 

 
To propose a nominee, fill out  the onlineform.  The ATHENA Steering Committee will review 
each proposal and upon approval a nomination form can be filled out and submitted.  The 
deadline for proposals is August 4.   
 
The ATHENA Leadership Award dinner will be November 8 at the New Hotel in Canandaigua. A 
portion of the proceeds from the dinner funds college scholarships for local women. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kerry Lippincott 

https://tinyurl.com/CLP40th
https://www.everythingflx.com/
https://flxmusic247.com/
https://business.onchamber.com/form/view/28408?fbclid=IwAR1TwXdjnpcSOFg4uRtJU-GbiEy4bbzZZn7-Sqp00tXZD1T2YM0ltw03C7A


 
Future Programs: 
 
 

7/26/2023 
Big Brothers 
Big Sisters 

Kevin Dorsey kdorsey@bbbsr.org Cell: 
585-449-5575 

Big Brothers Big 
Sisters 

8/2/2023 Induction Induction Induction 

8/9/2023 
Gregory Peck 
-WCAP 

Gregory Peck 
gregory.peck@waynecap.org (315) 333-
4155 ext 3316 

Foster Grandparents 
Program 

8/16/2023 
Geneva 
Public Library Library Director - Susie Flick as POC 

Geneva Public Library 
Programs 

8/23/2023 
DG Julie 
Carney juliecarney7120@gmail.com 

Rotary District 
Governor Visit 

8/30/2023 
Club 
Members Club Brainstorm/Thought Exchange Club Members 

9/6/2023 
Dave 
Sharman 

Dave Sharman 315-521-3865 
dsharman@geneva.ny.us 

Geneva Recreation 
Department Programs 

9/13/2023 DARE 
Randy Grenier and Mike Tapscott 
rjg@Geneva.ny.us 315-521-7685 

Geneva PD DARE 
Program 

9/20/2023 
David 
Kasulke Rich Kasulke as contact 

Combat medicine to 
civilian medicine 

9/27/2023 Jason Haag Self 

Team Building - 
Physical Indoor 
Activities 

 

   
    
    
    
     

 
 

 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Diana Perry      Jason Haag        Kerry Lippincott     Ford Weiskittel        Bob McFadden        Kelsey Journell 
  President     President-Elect      Vice President             Secretary             Club  Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 
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